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Subject: Presbyterian Centennial Care and Commercial Products No Longer Cover Enbrel 

Products  

 

Dear Provider: 

  

Thank you for your continued partnership with Presbyterian Health Plan Inc. and Presbyterian Insurance 

Company, Inc. (Presbyterian). As a Presbyterian contracted provider, we recognize the importance of 

your contribution to the health of our members, your patients. In the spirit of collaboration, and to serve 

our members better, we want to inform providers that Presbyterian changed the formulary coverage of 

Enbrel (etanercept) products on the its drug formularies.  

 

Effective June 1, 2020: Presbyterian Centennial Care and commercial products no longer cover Enbrel 

products. Please note, members currently using Enbrel are allowed to continue therapy; however, 

Presbyterian will not allow members to start Enbrel unless clinical justification is provided (e.g., 

contraindications to formulary alternatives). 

 

Enbrel is Food and Drug Administration-approved to treat ankylosing spondylitis, juvenile idiopathic 

arthritis, plaque psoriasis, psoriatic arthritis and rheumatoid arthritis. The attached charts show other 

targeted immunologic products that are covered on these drug formularies. 

 

We value your input. If you have any questions or concerns, please use the information below to contact 

the Presbyterian Pharmacy Services department. Thank you for partnering with us to improve the health 

of the patients, members, and communities we serve. 

 

 

Presbyterian Pharmacy Services Department 

 
Hours: Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

 

Phone: (505) 923-5757 or toll free 1-888-923-5757, option 3 

Email: askrx@phs.org 

 

Mailing address: P.O. Box 27489, Albuquerque, NM 87125 

Location: 9521 San Mateo Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87113 
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